Sasha Linker

From: Julia Stanert <stanert@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 15, 2021 5:22 PM
To: CommAsst

Subject: Charles Grace, FPPC No. 20/416

EXTERNAL EMAIL

To whom this concerns:

As a former resident of San Simeon from 2016 until 2019, | found Charlie Grace to be a good honorable person. Charlie
was always helpful and kind to me and other San Simeon residents. | believe San Simeon has greatly benefited from his
service.

Even though | am now a Cambrian resident | stay informed regarding San Simeon. | see no validity in the ongoing
misleading accusations made by Mr. Krzcuik and Karina Tiwana. | feel FPPC has made a fair judgment and the matter
should be considered resolved.

Thank you for your consideration and time.

Julia Greenan Stanert

760-518-2482

San Simeon Press

Author and Publisher

Shelby, the Brave Little Pup of San Simeon Bay &
Hearst Castle, A Favorite Place to Be



